Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD ARP- 1483

From: Lupe Carrasco <LCarrasco@yatespetroleum.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2013 10:24 AM

To: : Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Dayton Water Line (near Kent BSK #1H)

Mike,

As per our conversation on January 9, 2013, YPC have verbal closure of the Dayton Water Line (near Kent BSK #1H)
spill. 1 will submit a C-141 Final.

Thanks!

Lupe Carrasco

Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4350

Fax: (575) 748-4131

Cell: (575) 513-9074
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